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Housing Clients should expect 
Statements by the end of July 

 
For Immediate Release 
 

(Kahnawake – , Ohiarihkó:wa/July 2019) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke’s Finance and Housing Units wish to inform Housing clients 
that Statements are being issued and should be received by the end of 
this month (July 2019). 
 

Any Housing Clients who do NOT receive their Statements by the end of 
July should contact the Housing Unit at 450-638-0500 to ensure their file 
is up to date. 
 

The mailing of the Statements was delayed this year by the annual audit, 
though this is not expected to affect the process in the future. 
 

The MCK apologizes for the delay. 
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Media instructions: Please run this at your discretion until Wednesday, 
July 31st. 

 

 

 

Media Inquiries: 
Gene Diabo 
Communications Officer 
450- 632-7500 ext 63254 
gene.diabo@mck.ca 
 

Technical 
Contact: 
Davis Montour 
Interim Housing 
Manager 
davis.montour@mck.ca 
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Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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